
Minutes of the Meeting of 
April 11, 2007 

 
Members present:  Nancy Brent, Angie Alvarez, Mike Bellah, Debby Carey, 
Louise Ross, Pam Kinnan, Stephanie Kordas, Donna Moore, Tony Salazar, 
Yolanda Salazar (guest), Jim Pond, Karla Koontz, Lynn White Lowe. 
 
Nancy asked for feedback on the spring banquet.  The sound system needs to 
be checked before the banquet next year.  Lynn White Lowe asked about the 
cost of the banquet and how it is underwritten each year.  Nancy explained how 
she has requested funds from the student activities fund and/or the institutional 
budget. 
 
A sign-up sheet was passed around to sign up for a shift at the annual Adult 
Students Program Book Sale on April 25 and 26.  If anyone would like to donate 
books for the sale, they may contact the Adult Students Program office. 
 
Nancy attended the Job Fair at the Amarillo Civic Center on April 10.  It was very 
well planned and successful. 
 
Donna Moore inquired about the ASP student living at Eveline Rivers’ Sunshine 
Cottage who had encountered problems paying for her rent.  Nancy responded 
that assistance is still ongoing. 

 


